



## Visual Arts Competition



We are looking to display your favourite Springtime photographs, which will be uploaded to the Covid-19 page on our website.

We know that people are using this time to get out more on walks, runs and bike rides and people are seeing the world around them like never before.

Our visual arts competition is for you to send in a photo which captures:

- How beautiful our world is looking at the moment
- Something specific around Covid-19 Lockdown, e.g. photos of our NHS Heroes, or rainbows in windows
- An innovation or kindness you have seen over the last few weeks.

There will be a teacher section and a student section. The winners will have:

- Their photo published in our Wellbeing Newsletter
- Their photo on our website
- Receive a £10 Amazon Voucher.

We are incredibly lucky to have secured two professional photographers to be judges on our competition:

## Ben Duffy

www.benduffyphotography.com

Specialising in Underwater and Sports photography at college Ben then went onto provide photography for The Times, Guardian and The Independent. Ben's work took him to all corners of the globe from Lions tours to track days in the Mojave Desert. The last 10 years has seen a shift into the studio, getting to photograph incredibly talented and iconic sports people. Ben's client list includes VISA Adidas, Puma, Nike, Bridgestone, Gillette, PWC, The Premier League, B&Q and Nestle.

## Ellie Dean

www.ellideanphotography.co.uk

Graduated in Fine Art and Design from London Guildhall University then began as a military photographer then began work as a London based Photographer with a wide range of clients. Ellie's shoots commercial, weddings and portraits. Her photographs are regularly being used in local magazines and newspapers, corporate literature, marketing materials, advertising, websites and other online and printed communications.

Make sure you include a caption with your submission, including the photographer's name, and a brief description of the photograph.

Please submit your photographs by email to RCresswell@aggs.bfet.uk with your name, contact details, captions and description.







Good luck and happy snapping